o™ THANK YOU

Dear Cedar Rapids Community School District Families,

If you were able to join us for our Virtual Open House, thank you! If you couldn’t make it, we will have
additional New Family Information Nights coming up and you are also welcomed to reach out at any time to
connect with us via phone, email or our Family Support Line at (800) 246-2154. Due to technical difficulties
our chat thread was not saved. If you have questions that still need to be answered that you put in the chat,
please email us your questions at: cedarrapidschampions@discoverchampions.com

We had a very productive meeting with the district today and are looking at possible Preschool solutions for
summer. We will get back to you with that information as soon as we know more.

I've attached the resources and the recorded meeting to help answer questions you may have about what to
expect at Champions this year. If you still have questions, I'm here to help. Feel free to reach out at any time.

Access the recorded Meeting here:
https://kindercaremtgs.webex.com/webappng/sites/kindercaremtgs/recording/18e355d37d80103aa57e005
0568cab0a/playback

Meeting access code: 4UbScHDY

We will also be hosting our next New Family Information Night for families that are curious about Champions
on Monday April 11th from 6:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.

We would like to personally welcome you to the Champions family! We’ll see you soon!
Thank you,

Mona Williams

Area Manager — Cedar Rapids Community School District

Champions

CedarRapidsChampions@ DiscoverChampions.com

phone: 319.504.3408 (text OK)
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